
 

MEDIA STATEMENT 

SABC CONFIRMS THAT THE GROUP CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER HAS NOT RESIGNED 

 

Johannesburg – Tuesday 04 December 2018 - The South African Broadcasting Corporation 

(SABC), has noted media reports speculating that three members of the SABC board have resigned. 

The relevant and correct authority to comment on SABC board resignations is the Presidency.  

The SABC can however confirm that its Group Chief Executive Officer (GCEO), Madoda Mxakwe has 

not resigned and therefore speculations on his resignation are false. 
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